
  Manchester Archdeaconry Report to Spring Council 

 

We had a very successful Roadshow at the beginning of March, showing that 

you can have fun while you are learning! It was great fun to see how many hats 

are worn by the Mothers’ Union – if you weren’t there then maybe you will find 

out in your branch what is happening. This years’ theme ‘Sew the seed’ will 

definitely have us all thinking. 

 

On Sunday 7th April Fr Patrick Davies was commissioned as the Manchester MU 

Chaplain. The service took place at his own Church – St Crispin’s - and we were 

honoured to have the Diocesan President and the Provincial President join us. 

Not to be outshone his wife Anne was enrolled as a member during the service. 

We wish him lots of love and luck as he takes on his new role. 

 

Manchester’s date for their Archdeaconry concert/ festival is Wednesday 25th 

September at St Edmunds Church Whalley Range.  

 

I would like to thank everyone for their continued support. 

 

Sandra Bradshaw 

Manchester Archdeaconry President. 


